
$5
per person

Sensory-Friendly 
Morning at 
The James Museum
Saturday, November 18 | 9-10 a.m.

Join us for a morning at the museum designed
for children and adults with neurodiversity and
sensory processing differences, along with their
family members. Explore the museum before
public hours and engage in activities and
artmaking for all ages and developmental levels.

Space is limited; reservations required. 
The James Museum is located in downtown St. Pete. 
Garage parking available. Please register at
thejamesmuseum.org/eventarchive/sensory-morning

Neurodiversity Initiatives generously sponsored by Paul & Rose Baker Reilly.

https://thejamesmuseum.org/eventarchive/sensory-morning/

